
 
 

 NACC/WG/8 — IP/06 
 30/08/23 

Eighth North American, Central American and Caribbean Working Group Meeting (NACC/WG/8) 
Mexico City, 29 August - 1 September 2023 

 
 
Agenda Item 5: Other business 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

(Presented by the Secretariat) 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
This information paper acknowledges the support and work carried out by our colleague 
and friend Fernando Cassó, representative of the Dominican Republic, for his work on 
NACC/WG/AIDC Task Force. 
 
Strategic 
Objectives: 

• Safety 
• Air Navigation Capacity and Efficiency 

References: • Work and dedication to aviation. 
 
1. Introduction 
 
1.1 The implementation groups of the NAM/CAR region are made up of the Member States 
led by a specific rapporteur who is chosen by the States according to their capacity, experience, and 
leadership. 
 
1.2 The Air Traffic Services Inter-Facility Data Communication Task Force (NACC/WG/AIDC) is 
responsible for supporting the implementation of the Automatic protocols; implementation of 
Interfacility Data Communication (AIDC) and North American Interface Control Document (NAM/ICD), and 
was recently led by Fernando Cassó. 
 
1.3 His work and leadership have left a positive impact on our region that will continue for 
many years to come. We appreciate his hard work, contribution to aviation, and leadership as CNS Officer 
of the Dominican Republic. 
 
1.4 The ICAO NACC Regional Office recognizes and appreciates his work and as our friend, we 
wish his success and happiness in his new position in the Instituto Dominicano de Aviación Civil (IDAC). 
 
1.5 On behalf of the ICAO NACC Regional Office, his colleagues and friends of NAM and CAR 
Regions have given the attached acknowledgment. Congratulations! 
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Fernando A. Cassó Rodríguez  
 
 
 

Por su liderazgo, dedicación y contribución como relator del Grupo de Tareas de 
Automatización (NACC/WG/AIDC) durante el periodo 2017 a Julio 2023. Su 

trabajo contribuyo enormemente a la implementación de los protocolos 
automatizados NAM/ICD y AIDC/PAC en la región NAM/CAR. 
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